
Submitter: Donald Glover 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Finance and Revenue 

Measure: SB774 

I oppose the legislatures attempt to cancel the kicker. That surplus revenue belong to 

the citizens of Oregon who work hard to provide for themselves and their families, 

and if it exceeds the budget then it should be returned to the citizens.  The 

government shouldn't just decide to keep the extra and spend it.  Let the citizens 

have it, they will put it to good use.  


